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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We would like to let you know about the YMCA Water Saving Competition for primary school 

children. The YMCA are running this competition on behalf of Anglian Water, aimed at creating 

an awareness of the importance of saving water and encouraging people to be water smart. This 

links strongly to our Eco Schools work and our Water topic..  

 

Did you know that only about 1% of the world’s water is fresh and available to drink? We are all 

being asked to cut down on the water we waste so that we have enough for all our needs now and 

into the future too. We feel this is an excellent project to help children raise awareness of the 

importance of saving water.  

 

We would love as many children as possible to take part in the competition and upload their poster 

onto Seesaw. 

 

The task:  

Design a poster that gives a simple message to encourage us all to save water and which can be 

used in shops and public buildings in the city of Lincoln.  

 

As well as, or instead of the poster, children can design a simple water saving message that could 

be printed on to a t shirt.  

 

How to enter:  

If your child would like to take part please ask them to upload their entry onto Seesaw and label 

clearly whether it is for the poster or t shirt competition.  

 

There will be two age categories 4-7 years and 8-11 years. The winner from both age groups will 

receive a framed print of their design and a £50 voucher for their class.  

 

Please ensure any entries are uploaded onto Seesaw by Wednesday 24th February.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Worrall  Miss Green  

(Eco Schools Co-ordinators)  


